NASHVILLE TREE BOARD MINUTES

JULY 20, 2017, 8:30 A.M.

The Nashville Tree Board met on July 20 at 8:30 a.m. at the Town Hall. In attendance were Bruce Gould, Cathy Paradise, Mark Shields, Allison Shoaf, and Town Manager Scott Rudd.

Carol Dunn and Malvina Craig were also in attendance as guests from Scottsburg. They are planning to get Scottsburg designated as a Tree City and are gathering information about how to proceed.

Cathy made a motion to approve the minutes from the April 20 meeting, second by Allison, all approved.

We discussed tree planting for this fall. We will be looking for additional nurseries to procure trees since Twin H Nursery may no longer be in business. We are planning to plant ten trees so we are looking for locations.

Town Manager Rudd advised that the town will be building a new park at Johnson St and Washington St, so a number of new trees can be located there.

Bruce has a list prepared for tree removals this summer and will give the list to Phyllis. There are not many removals this year and include two Bradford pears. These will be the first of the Bradford pears to be replaced so we are anxious to see how that goes.

Cathy said she needs to know how much money is available before proceeding with an educational display at the History Center. We will try to get that information. John Davis was not present at the meeting and has apparently been injured in a traffic accident. Bruce will try to find out how John is and spread the word.

We discussed the history of Nashville's tree board and what all we have done over the years.

The meeting adjourned at 9:26 a.m. after which Bruce walked around town with Carol and Malvina to further discuss Nashville trees and how we operate.

Bruce M. Gould, Chairman

Data

Date